An

Bord , Memorandum
AZ—/ —.| Pleanala ABP-318683-23
To: Assistant Director of Planning/Inspector

From: Lauren Griffin, Executive Officer
Re: Demolition of all existing waste processing buildings on site and
construction of a new modernised multi-processing facility.

Date: 22nd January 2024

The above-mentioned case has an Environmental Protective Agency licence
attached to it.

I have attached a sample letter to be issued to the EPA, please read through the

letter and make appropriate amendments/edits, where you see fit.



SAMPLE  CETIER

Our ref:
Applicant's name:
EIS/NIS:

Environmental Licensing Programme
EPA Regional Inspectorate
Inniscarra

Co. Cork.

Re:

Dear SirfMadam

| refer to the above mentioned proposed development which is the subject of a current
application for planning permission, This application has been made directly to An Bord
Pleanala under the provisions of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, in
respect of proposed developments classified as sirategic infrastructure developrment.

It is understood that a copy of the application and the environmental impact assessment report
was forwarded to the Environmental Protection Agency.

in accordance with section 87 of the Environmental Protection Agency Act 1992 you are
requested to:

(i) Confirm to the Board that the proposed development the subject of the application for
permission is development comprising or for the purposes of an activity requiring a

license or a review of a licence on the application, under section 83 and under section
90(1)(b) of the Act.

(i)  If a licence or a review of a licence is required, you are also requested to submit io the
Board observations you may have on the applicafion for permission including the
environmental impact statement.




(The following is optional if Inspector has specific requests)

In addition you are requested to make observations in respect of the foliowing specific matters:
0

(ii)

Accordingly, any observations or response in relation o the proposed development should be
received by the Board not later than 4 weeks from the date of this request i.e. not later than
5.30pm on the

If you have any queries in relation fo the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the
Board.

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any
correspondence or telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Executive Officer

EPAOS



